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I was alerted by the Oregon SCCA that changes to Portland Law would allow for Portland
International Raceway to be used as a homeless camp. Allowing a homeless population to be
established within the gates of PIR will jeopardize security of of the paddock used overnight by
motorsports entrants. This will have a negative impact on participation and could ultimately force
motorsports to look elsewhere to hold our competitions. This is a lucrative source of income for the
city that would be lost. It is very rare that a city has the prestige of a beautiful and historically
significant motorsports park, please don't turn this into a heap of garbage.

Testimony is presented without formatting.


